تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج البحرينية





مراجعة عامة وأسئلة شاملة 3

موقع المناهج ← المناهج البحرينية ← الصف الأول الثانوي ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← ملفات متنوعة ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 14-12-2024 18:23

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الأول الثانوي











صفحة المناهج البحرينية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الأول الثانوي والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

	")
مراجعة عامة وأسئلة شاملة 2	1
مراجعة عامة وأسئلة شاملة	2
كتاب اللغة الإنجليزية	3
writing 101 Eng 101	4
Writing topics Reflect Eng 101	5

KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN MINISTRY OF EDUCATION Internal Exams Section Resit Exam 2023/2024

COURSE NAME: English Language

COURSE CODE: Eng. 101

Track: Unified Tracks

Time: 2 Hours

Part 1: Listening (20 Marks)

A) Listening One (10 Marks)

You are going to listen to a conversation between a mother and her son Kevin. Choose the right option to answer each question.

- 1. Why is Kevin going away?
 - a) To study in Australia
 - b) To visit his brother
 - c) To attend a summer camp
- 2. Why is Kevin's mom sad when he is away?
 - a) Because Kevin's big brother is also away
 - b) Because Kevin is going to Australia
 - c) Because Kevin's mom doesn't like her son's friends
- 3. What does Kevin plan when he's away?
 - a) Studies
 - b) Plays beach sports
 - c) Visits Australia
- 4. What happened to Kevin's mom when she was camping?
 - a) She got sunburned
 - b) She got bitten by a mosquito
 - c) She got stung by a bee
- 5. Why does Kevin promise to send his mom a text message every day?
 - a) Because he loves texting
 - b) Because his mom asked him to
 - c) Because he wants to keep track of her activities

B) Listening Two (10 Marks)

You are going to listen to a radio programme on teenagers' clothing style. Decide whether the statements are true or false. Put a tick (\checkmark) in the right box.

Statement	True	False
Jade loves her mother's dresses.		
2. Enzo has bought his leather jacket recently from an online fashion website.		
3. Teenagers at times like buying clothes from the same stores as their parents.		
4. Marie Cabot is surprised by how quickly teenagers adapt to new fashion trends.		
5. Fashion websites on the Internet have created special spaces for teenagers.		

Part 2: READING (30 Marks)

Read the following article about food shopping and then answer the questions below Food shopping

Less than half a century ago, most people shopped for food at special stores. <u>They</u> went to the butcher for meat, the baker for bread, and so on. The local general store carried **basic** foods such as flour, sugar, and rice. Today we can buy almost everything we need in big supermarkets. There are dozens of brands of breakfast cereals, salad dressings, ice cream, and other products.

There have also been changes in who shops for food. At one time, women did almost all the family food shopping. In the United States, men today do about 25 percent of the shopping. But no matter where the shopping is done or who does it, the challenge of sorting through the available food choices and getting the best **value** for your money remains.

About 15 percent of an average American family's income is spent on food. Planning ahead will help to make sure that you will get the most for your money. The first step is to prepare a menu of meals for several days or even a week or two. Next, make a grocery list of foods you will need to prepare the meals. Follow this list closely when you shop. It is a good idea to avoid grocery shopping when you are hungry, otherwise, you will be attracted to buy appealing-looking items not on your grocery list.

Shoppers can save money by buying items on sale. Weekly sales are usually **promoted** in newspaper advertisements. Also, many supermarkets and food manufacturers offer discount coupons on certain products. If you use coupons, do so selectively. Coupons offer savings only when they are used to buy items that you know you will use.

Checking Comprehension:

		nswer the following questions.				
,	1.	Who normally did the majority of the food shopping in a family in the past?				
2	2.	What percentage of an average American family's income is spent on food?				
				·····		
	3.	What is the first step in planning ahead for grocery shopping?				
				••••••		
	1	What are come ways shappers can do to save manay on greening? (FIND TA				
-	+.	What are some ways shoppers can do to save money on groceries? (FIND TW	,			
		a)b)				
1	5	What are the purposes of using coupons when grocery shopping? (FIND TWO				
,		a)	•			
		b)				
B.		ead the passage again and decide whether the following statements are trick(\checkmark) in the right box.	rue or fa	lse. Put		
		Statement	True	False		
	-	. Men now do about 50 percent of the food shopping in the United States.				
	2	2. Shopping while hungry can lead to buying unnecessary items.				
	-	Weekly sales are rarely advertised in newspapers.				
		I. It is better to buy things you will really use using coupons.				
	L	. The better to buy things you will really use using coupons.				
C.		latch the words in bold in the passage with their meanings. Note: The	re is ON	IE extra		
	meaning. value promote					
	basic Value promote					
		Wor	d			
		to encourage people to like, buy, use, do, or support something	F"			
		carefully and paying attention to details				
		necessary and important to all people	ě			

4. something that can be bought for a low or fair price

D. What do the underlined words in the article refer to?

1. 'They' in paragraph 1 refers to

2. 'they' in paragraph 4 refers to						
	3: Use of Englis	h (20 Marks)			2 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 -	
		ption to complete eac	ch sentence			
7. 1	don't mind	a little longer for	the doctor.			
· a)	waiting	b) has waited	c) to w	ait	d) to be wa	aited
2. F	Pamela and Jame	es their hor	nework yet.			
a)	haven't finished	b) finished	c) didn	't finished	d) hasn't f	inished
3. S	ome of the patier	ntsfor me w	hen I reache	d the hospital		
a)	wasn't waiting	b) waiting	c) was	waiting	d) were w	aiting
4. TI	ney were hungry	they made	some sandw	iches.		
a)	but	b) because	c) so		d) or	
5. Youtired tomorrow if you don't go to bed soon.						
a)	would be	b) will	c) are	going	d) will be	24
B) <u>V</u>	ocabulary					
		e box to complete the	sentences.	lote: There is	ONE extra	word.
*		misunderstanding		temporary	remove	wealthy
1.	Everyone thinks he's poor , but he is really quite					
2.	2. Everybody is that smoking is dangerous.					
3.	3. Police can a vehicle that is blocking a road.					
4.		e been some				
5.	5. She suffered loss of vision after being struck on the head.					

PART 4: Writing (30 marks)

Choose one of the following two topics. (150-200 words)

A) Some people believe that it is better to continue the university studies in one's country, while others believe that it is better to study abroad. Discuss both views and give your own opinion.

Or

- B) Write a short review of a movie you've watched recently. Make sure to cover the hints below.
 - What is the film's genre? Action? Science Fiction? Fantasy? Other?
 - Include a brief summary of the film. (Write about the setting, characters and main events in brief.)
 - Explain why you liked (or hated) it.
 - What was your favorite scene?
 - Did you find any part of the movie disappointing?
 - Rate the movie from one to five stars (one star meaning terrible and five stars meaning exceptional).

(Writing)	
	2024
	(6)
·	

Eng. 101 /Onified Tracks/ RESTI EXAM			Page 6 of 7	inis exam paper cons	ists of 6 pages.
		00 Eas and 40 Fab last Sale Sale Sale Sale Sale Sale Sale Sale			
	dia tapa ara ara ara ara ara ara ara ara ara				or and and the sidd send the self and success the cost and the sidd find the sidd and and the sidd side
	00 100 100 100 101 101 101 101 101 101	tor (an ion con excess the six out out the con ion con the six of the six of the six of the six of the six out			- CO 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 10
tor starting and total start later total				Ω./>-	
DAY COLUMN THE THE COLUMN				2.09	24
	-8/				
		Coherence and		Grammatical Range and	
	Task Focus 7 ½ Marks	Cohesion 7 ½ Marks	Lexical Resource 7 ½ Marks	Accuracy 7 ½ Marks	Total 30 Marks

END OF EXAM.

